Special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Newark Valley was held Tuesday evening, June 23, 2015 at 6:00 PM in the Municipal Building. Present were:


Mayor



James Tornatore

Deputy Mayor


Michael Reynolds
            Trustees
Douglas Card, Patricia Flint-Beck, Cliff Alexander

Clerk/Treasurer

Mertie Pozzi


Attorney


Frank Como

Guests



None
Regular meeting called to order by Mayor at 6:00 PM.
Went into executive Session for public safety at 6:04 PM with a motion by Card, seconded by Reynolds. Carried.

Out of Executive session at 8:10 PM. 
Discussion regarding fire department, hydrants and Hope Cemetery meter pit.

Motion to adjourn at 8:20 PM by Reynolds, seconded by Card. Carried.
Mertie Pozzi
Clerk/Treasurer

